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IAYSP Latin America conducted its very first Peace Designer Online rally on May 9, 2020. The program, 

which was hosted on Zoom, was jointly prepared by IAYSP- Latin America and leaders from the region. 

 

Around 300 Peace Designers participated in the rally, and 81 social projects came to be initiated. The 

entire program was webcast live on Facebook and more than 1,000 people viewed it. Among the 

participants, 30% were non-member students, who became connected to IAYSP through the OIKOS 

program or some of our media channels on school campuses. 

 

This rally also helped young members who had grown distant from our movement, become closer to True 

Parents in heart. The first Peace Designer Online rally was thus successfully held and concluded on May 

9, and a second one is expected to be held soon on Saturday, May 16, 2020. 

 

 


